
Sparrows Class Newsletter 21st January 2022 

Love • Kindness • Self-Belief • Aspiration  

  
If you ever have any concerns about the safety or wellbeing of a child at our school, please speak to one of our Safeguarding Leads:  

Miss Hannah Burrell, Mrs Nikkie Godbold or Miss Emma Roberts 

Stars of the week 

Ciaran – for trying his best in maths and writing.  

Iona My- for love and kindness towards her 

friends, teachers and school.  

Our Handwriting Hero this week is Iona My. 

Well done to everyone!  

 

Our Class Blog 

Check out our class blog for pictures and 

information about our learning:  

https://keeblesparrows.edublogs.org/ 

 

School Dates 

21st January - Skip to be Fit  
3rd February - Class trip to Bolton Castle 
18th February - School closes for half term 
28th February - Training Day 
 

 

 

 
 

Reminders   

PE will be every Tuesday and Friday this half term. PE 

will be outside if and when it is weather appropriate.  

Please ensure that children are wearing appropriate 

school PE kit:  

- Navy tracksuit bottoms/shorts  

- White t-shirt  

- Navy hoody or jumper 

- Suitable outdoor footwear (trainers) 

Please ensure all long hair is tied up on a P.E. day and 

any earrings are out. We cannot allow the children to 

wear plasters over their earrings.  

Please bring reading books and records in every day. 

Mrs Rich will be teaching the children every Thursday 

and Friday afternoons.  

Miss Wilkinson will not be in next week for training but 

back will be in Sparrows the week after.  

A Thought for this Week 
 

The children have been learning about the 

royal family tree.  

I wonder if the children can create a family 

tree of their own families. 

 

What have we learned this week? 

In Maths, we have been learning how to add a two, two digit numbers. The children have learned how to use the column 

addition method to set out the questions and solve it by adding up the lowest place value first.  

In English, we have been learning about non-fiction texts. We practising collecting facts on Bolton Castle to write our own non-

fiction page.  

Our spelling focus this week has been on spelling the days of the week and words with the ‘dge’ spelling pattern.  

Our learning mission focus this week has been on Queen Elizabeth II the children have enjoyed ordering the main events in the 

life of the Queen and creating family trees with members of the royal family.  
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